
Awareness program on Road Safety  

Organized by NSS unit 

Sarbati Devi Women's College, Rajgangpur. 
 

On 10th April 2023, an awareness program on Road Safety was organized by the NSS units of 
Sarbati Devi Women's College, Rajgangpur. On this day, speakers from Association of Social 
Activities had come to speak about the rules related to road safety and the importance of its 
observance. As the theme of the program was "Zero Fatality Week", the speakers talked about 
the steps taken by the Government to reduce fatalities and spoke about the awareness that 
needs to be made among the youth regarding road safety in order to prevent fatalities. The 
program concluded with the vote of thanks. 
 

 



 

 



 
 


